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Dear Praying Friends, 

   The month of February was an eclectic month of ministry. I preached in the Metroplex and Flori-
da for several church meetings. While in Florida I was able to attend a national meeting of Pastors 
which was a good opportunity for networking, meeting and making contacts with new pastors as 
well as a time of spiritual renewal for me personally. I don’t often have the opportunity to attend 
such a meeting and be challenged in my own walk with the Lord. It was very refreshing to say the 
least. I was also able to attend an annual consultation on Jewish evangelism. Many issues regard-
ing Jewish evangelism were dealt with and it was a very beneficial time. I then finished the month 
preaching a Revival Meeting in West Texas. 

     Along the way we managed to celebrate Korrie’s 26th birthday, continue our monthly Bible 
study, see several saved and  many make decisions in every meeting. We mailed out 2 more batch-
es of tracts giving us 22,000 tracts now circulating throughout the Jewish community here in the 
Metroplex.

      The lady who owns the alteration shop I use has developed a good relationship with us. I only 
knew her first name so I was a bit surprised when she told me last week that she had received one 
of our “pamphlets.” I had no idea she was Jewish. We began a discussion about Messiah which led 
to her talking about her soul and Heaven and Hell. She was very pleasant about it and I am sure 
she will have more questions when I go back next week to pick up my suits. Please keep her in 
your prayers. 

     We are looking forward to another great time in Israel. Our tour is fast approaching and we have 
a good group who are anticipating a wonderful  time in the Land of Israel! Next year’s tour dates 
are tentatively set for May 1-11, 2017. I am just waiting for my guide to confirm. Once we confirm 
those dates we will have a webpage set up for that tour and you will be able to find all the details 
on the that tour on that webpage. 

     Michele and I remain grateful for your faithful prayer and financial support. Apart from you our 
ministry could not be possible. Please always remember that it is by your mercy that they shall 
obtain mercy! Romans 11:30-31. 

In Messiah, 
 
  Dr. Al
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Ahavath Messiah Ministries Mission Statement

Ahavath Messiah translated from Hebrew means Love Messiah. 
The purpose of Ahavath Messiah Ministries is to take the Love of Messiah to Jewish people so 
that they may come to faith in the Messiah of Israel. Equally as important is the need for us to 
encourage the believers in the churches to embrace their responsibility to extend their witness 
of Messiah to Jewish people. 
 
 
The trip of a lifetime...come spend 11 days with us in the Holy Land.  Your  Bible will never read 
the same after traversing Israel.  Join us on this life  changing experience.  Click here to register.  
We have a secure Registration Page which will allow you to reserve your seat  online. I would 
encourage you to register as soon as possible! 

OUTREACH MAILING Update:  We’ve mailed 22,000 with the help of 315+ volunteers.  Please pray 
for those who receive the news of Messiah.

“Thank you very much for the pamphlet...I am a Christian.  Thank you for being so faithful about 
doing God’s work.  With Blessings, A.B.”

Quick Fact 

Did you know?  the glue on Israeli stamps is kosher?

 

Support and Donations
Central Missionary Clearinghouse
PO Box 219228
Houston, TX 77218-9228
281-599-7411
www.myclickandgive.com

Sending Church:
Hallmark Baptist Church
Fort Worth, Texas
Rev. Mike Haley, Pastor 
 

For more information, or to schedule Dr. Reichman, contact us at ahavathmessiah@aol.com
or call us at 817-263-9968

http://events.SignUp4.com/HOLY59E

